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The Board of Commissioners of the Norton Housing Authority is the governing body of the buildings, housing units, adjoining grounds and parking areas under the jurisdiction of the Housing Authority.  The Authority is required to follow the regulations of the Department of Housing and Community Development of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts who exercises general supervision over the Authority.
Commissioners have determined that in order to comply with the Department of Housing and Community Development direction and guidelines, the following policy regarding satellite dishes and antennas shall be adopted:
Under no circumstances will a satellite dish or antenna be allowed to be placed or attached to the roofs, fascia boards, windows or any part of the buildings managed by the Authority.  If a satellite dish or antenna is to be placed on the grounds adjacent to resident building it must be approved by the maintenance department.
This policy was approved by the Board of Commissioners for the Norton Housing Authority on February 23, 2016.
_______________________________
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